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16th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Newsletter 
 
We have reached the end of the Spring half term which means we are half way 
through the school year.  Everything in school is well under way and there is a 
feeling of Spring in the air. 
 
Please find below some school notices. 
 
The Spring 2 half term starts on Monday 27th February, however, this day is an Inset day 
and children are not permitted to attend school.  Tuesday 28th February is a NEU Industrial 
Action day and school is only open to years 4 and 6.  A letter has been sent home with your 
child and by email regarding this day.   Please note there will be no after school clubs or 
breakfast club on this day.  If you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
School will be open to ALL children on Wednesday 1st March. 
 

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs have now resumed.   
 

 Dance Club - Tuesdays 

 Recorder Club - Tuesdays 

 Choir Club - Wednesdays 

 Beth Tweddle Gymnastics – Thursdays for Years 5 & 6 
 
There are still some places left in the Gymnastics Club for children in Years 5 & 6.  Please return the 
completed form as soon as possible. 
 

Swimming 
Swimming will commence for Year 3 on Thursday 2nd March until Thursday 29th April.   Swimming is part of 
the school curriculum and all children must take part. 
 

World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March, however, we will be celebrating it 
on Friday 3rd March and are inviting all children to dress up as their favourite 
character or they can wear their pyjamas to school ready for a bedtime story! 
 

£1 donation per child 
 
The kitchen is doing a special book themed menu on Thursday 2nd March.  Please check the SchoolGrid to 
help your child choose their meal. 
 
We are inviting parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to come into school on Friday 3rd 
March to read with their child. Please see the attached sheet for more information. 
 
If you would like to and are able to attend, please let your child’s teacher know. 
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World Book Day  
Friday 3rd March 2023 

Stay and Read 
Reception / Year 1 / Year 2 

 
We would like to invite parents and carers to come and share a story  

with your child on Friday 3rd March. 
 

If you would like to attend, please come to the school hall when you 
drop your child off for school at 9.00am. 

 
Once the registers have been taken, we will come and join you for a 

lovely reading session!  
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your children to share some 
precious time with each other.  It will develop their reading skills and 

demonstrate the importance of reading for pleasure. 
 
 

 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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